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28/01/2021  17:42:552020/5168/P NOBJ Keiron McGill I have known this Mews for over twenty years and always thought the modern houses were a poor relation to 

the period houses. Number 8 looks unfinished with the gap on the second floor, anything that attempts to add 

some symmetry and replaces the rotten garden fences currently hanging off the terrace must surely be 

welcomed. I also understand this building was in a state of terrible disrepair and used unofficially bedsits - I 

applaud its return to a single family dwelling.
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